
From: Kaur, Simranjeet@DOT
To: OPR State Clearinghouse
Subject: MND Peach Ave. Widening Between Jenson and Butler Ave. Project (SCH# 2019109081)
Date: Monday, November 25, 2019 2:44:32 PM

Good Afternoon
 
Caltrans has reviewed the Peach ave. widening project and have no further comments.
 
Thank You,
 
Simranjeet Kaur
Transportation Planner
Caltrans
Office of Planning & Local Assitance
Division 6: Systems Planning Branch
E: simranjeet.kaur@dot.ca.gov
Office Phone: (559) 445-5002
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